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Speaker(s): Adherence to Imaging Follow-up in Thoracic Aortic Disease 
Kirsten Shaw, MD 
Cardiology Fellow 
Allina Health Minneapolis Heart Institute and Hennepin County Medical Center 
 
HeartMate 3 Pump Thrombosis: Expect the Unexpected 
Rohit Masih, MD 
Advanced Heart Failure & Transplant Cardiology Fellow 
Allina Health Minneapolis Heart Institute 
 

Date: December 9, 2024 Time: 7:00 – 8:00 AM 
Location: Minneapolis Heart Institute Building, Suite 100, MHIF Learning Center 

 Webinar – visit www.mplsheart.org/grandrounds for login information 
 

OVERVIEW/PURPOSE STATEMENT 
MHIF Cardiovascular Grand Rounds provides physicians and other health care providers the opportunity to review and discuss 
the latest developments in cardiovascular care. 
 
OVERALL OBJECTIVES      
At the completion of this activity, the participants should better be able to: 

1. Describe the influence of popular media on public health 
2. Describe the current gaps in follow-up imaging for thoracic aortic dilation/aneurysm 
3. List the various mechanisms of LVAD obstruction 
4. Demonstrate an understanding of LVAD thrombosis and timely recognition of it 

 

DISCLOSURE STATEMENTS   
Faculty - Drs. Kirsten Shaw and Rohit Masih DO NOT have any relevant financial relationships to disclose with ineligible 
companies that have existed WITHIN THE LAST 24 MONTHS, even if it has now ended, as it relates to presenting their content 
in this CME activity.  
 
 

NON-ENDORSEMENT OF COMMERCIAL PRODUCTS AND/OR SERVICES  
We would like to thank the following company for exhibiting at our activity. 

AstraZeneca    Johnson & Johnson Innovative Medicine 
 
Accreditation of this educational activity by Allina Health does not imply endorsement by Allina Health of any commercial 
products displayed in conjunction with an activity.  A reminder for Allina employees and staff, the Allina Policy on Ethical 
Relationship with Industry prohibits taking back to your place of work, any items received at this activity with branded and or 
product information from our exhibitors. 
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